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6 January 2017 
 
GNSO Council Chair and Vice Chair elections – Hyderabad, 7 November 2016 
 
From: GNSO Council 
 
To: Dr. Steve Crocker and ICANN Board Members 
 
Dear Members of the ICANN Board, 
 
On behalf of the GNSO Council, please be advised that James Bladel was unanimously elected 
as the GNSO Council Chair for a second one-year term, 2016-2017, at the GNSO Council 
meeting held at the ICANN Annual General meeting in Hyderabad on the 7th of November 2016.  
 
Donna Austin Registry Stakeholder Group Council representative, and Heather Forrest 
Intellectual Property Constituency Council representative, were re-elected as the GNSO Council 
Vice-Chairs.  
 
Please accept our apologies for this delayed communication. 
 
Thank you. 
Kind regards, 
 
Glen de Saint Géry 

GNSO Secretariat 
gnso.secs@icann.org 
http://gnso.icann.org[gnso.icann.org]

mailto:gnso-secs@icann.org
https://gnso.icann.org/en/meetings/gnso-council-motion-recorder-2-07nov16-en.pdf
mailto:gnso.secs@icann.org
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__gnso.icann.org_&d=DQMFAw&c=FmY1u3PJp6wrcrwll3mSVzgfkbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=U4IBJYYYko8geLjSlTyOXbvtmoVER-_lK-PAQ64rKHs&m=idzRcgn184Eufgf6sKJtLhsttd_a3rKZ5i_F8joEk0A&s=_x5ehwtoHQ610sU-2yUbPhONSqSjwl8Zamo3IAhLoDk&e=


 

Page 2 of 2 Twitter: @ICANN_GNSO  |  E-mail: gnso-secs@icann.org  |  Website: gnso.icann.org 

 

mailto:gnso-secs@icann.org

